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Senate Majority Leader Andrea Stewart-Cousins said, “I'm thrilled to welcome
my good friend Senator Peter Harckham back to the State Senate. Senator
Harckham has worked tirelessly to deliver results to the people of Westchester,
Dutchess and Putnam Counties and earned this re-election. I look forward to
continuing to partner with Senator Harckham as we tackle the many challenges
ahead of us.”

Senator Pete Harckham said, “I am humbled and grateful for all of the
tremendous support I have received during this campaign, and thank all of the
voters in Senate District 40 for participating in this historic election. The confidence
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and trust that residents have placed in me once again will continue to guide my
intentions. These are challenging times, though, and I look forward to being engaged
in the hard work necessary to ensure a better future for all.”


